
  
 
25 October 2023 

 
 
Dear  
 
ATISN 19009 
 
Thank you for your request which was received on 18 September 2023. You asked for the 
following information (for the financial years 2020/21, 2021/22 and 2022/23) 
 

Has the Welsh Government ever funded the below organisations? If so, what was 
the total funding awarded to each organisation? 

 
Welsh Government Sponsored Bodies Sports Wales and Natural Resources Wales/ 
Environment Agency Wales 
 
I have concluded the information for the following Welsh Government sponsored bodies is 
exempt from disclosure under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act (information 
readily accessible to the applicant by other means). Any revenue or capital grant funding 
along with associated budgets are already in the public domain and, along with their 
annual report and accounts, can be found on the Welsh Government’s website. 
 
Other organisations (N.B. the information relates to all payments made). 
 

 2020/21 2021/22 2022/23 

Action for 
Children 

£665,465.81 
 

£853,588.76 
 

£892,264.40 
 

Children in 
Wales 

£788,842.02 
 

£1,028,431.49 
 

£1,210,987.96 
 

Play Wales £560,000.00 
 

£1,110,000.00 
 

£455,000.00 
 

Sustrans £764,708.41 
 

£1,224,170.25 
 

£1,331,088.10 
 

 
 
 
 
No information held 
 
Welsh Government has found no payments to Action Vision Zero, Brake, the road safety 
charity, Cardiff Cycling Campaign, Wheels Cycling UK Cymru, Friends of the Earth Cymru 
Living Streets Cymru, The UK Noise Association, Playing Out, Road Peace, Campaign for 
Action Against Noise. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask 
for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. Requests for an 
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information 
Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit  
Welsh Government 
Cathays Park  



Cardiff  
CF10 3NQ  
or e-mail: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.org.uk      
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until 
it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales
http://www.ico.org.uk/

